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Dear  
 
Freedom of Information : Right to know request 
  
  
Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the Act).  The 
information requested follows on from your original request FOI5111.  
 
Your original request (FOI5111) was: 
  

“I would like to know the number (by premium amount or by number of policies) 
of SIPP and personal pension sales in submissions by FCA regulated firms made 
to Gabriel in each of the last five years (years ending 31 March) 2016/17, 
2015/16, 2014/15, 2013/14, 2012/13. 
  
I would like this data broken down geographical location using whichever 
breakdown is most commonly used by the FCA e.g. by postcode or by 
parliamentary constituency or by local authority etc.  
  
If you are only able to give us information on one of these products within the 
scope of the freedom of information act, the please provide the breakdown for 
personal pensions.” 

  
Your new request (FOI5160) is: 
 

“I just wonder is it possible for you to provide this data by the postcode of where 
the policy holders live and the monetary value of the policies?” 
 

Before considering your request, it is important to know that the information reported by 
Gabriel is as follows: 
 
We receive information in relation to SIPP and personal pension transactions, not by the 
numbers of policies (either new policies or additional contributions to existing policies). 
 
Your request has now been considered and I can confirm the information provided in the 
tables attached are for the monetary value of the transactions reported. This is   
separated by postcode and year.  



 
We hold the premium amount of SIPP and personal pension transactions (which you had 
requested in FOI5111). This information can be found in the attached tables broken 
down by postcode. Please note that the information has been extrapolated from 
information provided to the FCA by firms; in some instances this information may not be 
submitted in a uniform format therefore caution should be exercised before using the 
information to support any conclusions you may reach.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Information Access Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


